
K S U  D i v i s i o n  o f  F a c i l i t i e s  

Get in S.T.E.P-Safety Takes 
Every Person 

The Safety Bulletin 
will take on a new 
feature starting this 
month. It will now 
include an OSHA 
FACT Sheet which 
is an informational 
b u l l e t i n  t h a t 
h i g h l i g h t s 
information on a 
wide range of 
OSHA regulatory 
topics. It is the 
responsibility of 
each employee to 
r e a d  a n d 
understand the 
information. You 

will be requested by 
your supervisor to 
sign each monthly 
bulletin that is posted 
or that has been 
r e v i e we d  a t  a 
d e p a r t m e n t a l 
meeting. Once all staff 
members signatures 
have been obtained 
the bulletins will be 
f i l e d  in to  the 
D e p a r t m e n t a l 
Supervisor Safety 
Notebook by the 
s u p e r v i s o r  o r 
m a n a g e r.  T h e s e 
bulletins will assist in 

the preparation to 

launch the new 
Safety Manual due 
to be released in 
2012. If you have 
any questions about 
the information do 
not hesitate to 
contact the Safety 
a n d  Tr a i n i n g 
Office, Lynn or I 
will be more than 
happy to assist you 
in anyway we can. 
Let’s make 2011 the 
safest year ever. 
Have a wonderful 
Holiday Season 
from Lynn, Clay 
and Sandy. 

As we wrap up another year 
working together to build a 
comprehensive health and 
safety management program I 
would like to thank you for all 
your hard work and effort. 
Safety is never about one 
person or one department.  

No safety program is worth the 
paper it is printed on unless it’s 
fundamental principles live in 
the hearts and souls of the 
people it is intended to protect. 
Once again, the Division has 
experienced another great year. 
The total number of injuries  

and total lost time hours are 
down. These numbers reflect 
your dedication to the 
program and all your hard 
work to implement and abide 
by the safety regulations. We 
congratulate  you on your 
achievement.  

Thank You-All KSU Division of Facilities Staff 

2011 Preparing for the NEW YEAR 

Training Calendar 
January 2011 

• January 11th IT 
Security Training 

• January 20th 
Manhattan Van 
Training 

• January 26th Salina 
Van Training 
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